
Join Us!
Be part of our cruising community ashore and afloat.
Join as many CA Sections as you wish. Section membership is FREE to 
subscribed members. To find out more about our other Sections, visit 
www.theca.org.uk/sections alternatively contact us on the details provided

We Offer:

•	 Talks and 
presentations in 
autumn & spring 

•	 Newsletters

•	 Honorary Local 
Representatives 
(HLRs)  

•	 Social events & 
rallies

Thames Valley
Welcome to the Thames Valley Section
Despite the name, the Section is not just about river cruising. The Thames 
Valley Section was established in 2010 for members living within a 40-mile 
radius of Marlow so that they could meet with other CA members and 
their guests to exchange ideas and have illustrated talks on a wide range of 
sailing topics. 

Most of our members have their yachts or motorboats around the UK coast 
or abroad plus a few moored on the Thames. We hope that their diverse 
areas of interest are reflected in the talks now held in partnership with the 
Gerrards Cross Sailing Association (https://gxsa.org.uk). 

All CA members and guests are very welcome to our Wednesday evening 
meetings at Gerrards Cross with speakers giving their presentations on a 
cinema size screen on subjects of interest to cruising people. The evening 
events provides excellent opportunities for members to meet socially and 
interact to exchange experiences and information.

Section Secretaries
John Rugg 
Erik Vischer 

Contact
thamesvalley@theca.
org.uk



Forthcoming Events 2025/26
Talks are held at Colston Hall in the Gerards Cross Community centre on Wednesday evenings from 
the 8th October 2025 to March 2026 with a programme of eighteen speakers providing a broad 
range of maritime talks and presentations similar to those enjoyed by the Thames Valley Section in 
previous years.

CA members attend for a discounted admission price of £4 and need to show their membership 
card or digitally using CAptain’s Mate. Non-members are always welcome and tickets are £5 per 
head.

CA collaborate with GXSA on the programme and provide some of the speakers. The final autumn 
programme is published in September with a spring version in December and is circulated in 
advance by email to CA Section members.

Please check the CA website or the GXSA website for updates 
on the programme and future events.


